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Charlie Tatum, left, talks with Maxwell Sandler, right, about his ceramic entry,
Delilah, 2016. Sandler, a junior majoring in cell and molecular biology with a minor in
studio art, was eager to have his piece reviewed by Tatum, editorial and
communications manager for Pelican Bomb, an online arts publication, during the
opening reception for the 2017 Undergraduate Juried Exhibition in Carroll Gallery.
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